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What to watch for in 2022: patent litigation

Davis Polk partner David Lisson and associate Gareth DeWalt recently authored “What to watch for in 2022: patent

litigation” in the Daily Journal. David and Gareth discuss three key issues to monitor in 2022: 1) how the next director of

the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office will handle inter partes reviews, 2) whether the U.S. Supreme Court will take up

subject matter eligibility again, and 3) if the Western District of Texas will continue to be a popular venue for patent

plaintiffs.
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